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New Technical Services Manager - Southern 
 
 
Dear valued Franklin Electric Dealer 
 
We are pleased to announce that we have appointed a new Technical Services Manager – Southern. 
This region covers Victoria, South Australia and Tasmania. 
 
Mr. Stephen Jennings is your new technical and service contact at Franklin Electric. 
 
Stephen is based from our Melbourne/Dandenong South office 
 
Stephen has worked in the pump industry for over 8 years and brings with him sales and service 
experience and a broad knowledge of pumps and pumping systems. Stephen is licensed for 
connect/disconnect of electrical items and is very capable on VFD functionality, programming and 
troubleshooting including infield commissioning, all of which will support you with any FE pump, motor, 
drive and control issues as well as enabling you to grow your Franklin product knowledge and usage. 
 
Stephen’s contact details are: 
 
Mobile:  0400 549 103 
 
Office  1300 FRANKLIN   (1300 372 655) 
 
Email:  sjennings@fele.com 
 
 
Stephen will be visiting all of our FE Dealers over the coming weeks and months to introduce himself as 
part of a regular service and product support/training cycle. Stephen’s role as the TSM is in support of 
your Area Sales Manager to offer to you Franklin’s high level of product support and free training. 
 
Thank you for using Franklin Electric quality pump, motor, drive and control products. 
 
 
We thank you for your business as we look forward to adding more reasons why working with Franklin 
Electric is Better For Your Business, because Moving Water is Our Business too. 

 

1300 FRANKLIN 
 
 

PUMPS | MOTORS | DRIVES | CONTROLS 

mailto:sjennings@fele.com

